
Hello to everyone, past and present members, and friends.
I hope everyone is doing well, and coping with the pandemic, and the new normal it has 
presented to us.
We are planning to re-start the Ballroom Dancing Club this fall.  

Lessons will not be offered at this time because the schools are not open for public use. 
We are hopeful of starting lessons in January if we have a venue for them.

We have made some dance bookings at the Legion from October to June, and the December 
dance is still booked at the Polish Hall.  Currently the dances will be restricted to 25% of the hall
capacity, so this will be 50 people at the Legion, and 82 people at the Polish Hall.
- People will have to provide proof of vaccination.  We expect the Ontario Government passport
system will be in use by then.  
- Masking will be required when entering the building, and we will follow up with the health 
unit for the requirements while seated at tables, or dancing. 
- We will require contact tracing information when you come to the dances.

Memberships ($30/couple) will be on sale at the dances.
Cost of the dance is $20/couple for members,  $30/couple for non-members

Here's the dates for the dances:

Oct. 29th 30th, 2021 (Halloween Dance, membership renewal)
Nov. 20th, 2021 
Dec.  4th 2021 (Christmas Dance, Polish Hall) 
Jan. 15th 2022
Feb. 12th 2022 (Valentines Dance)
Mar. 5th 2022 (Mardi Gras)
Apr. 23rd 2022 (Spring Fling)
May 28th 2022 (AGM) 
June 25th 2022 

Looking forward to getting together with everyone!
George Vero
President


